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 ATTORNEY GENERAL LAW ENFORCEMENT
 DIRECTIVE NO. 2006-3

TO: ALL COUNTY PROSECUTORS
COLONEL JOSEPH R. FUENTES, DIVISION OF STATE POLICE
ALL LAW ENFORCEMENT CHIEF EXECUTIVES

FROM: AAG Jessica S. Oppenheim, Chief
Prosecutors Supervision and Coordination Bureau

DATE: March 16, 2006

SUBJECT: ATTORNEY GENERAL LAW ENFORCEMENT 
DIRECTIVE NO. 2006-3:  Notice to Replace Body Armor Vests
Containing Zylon®

Attached is the Attorney General Law Enforcement Directive No. 2006-3 dated
March 7, 2006, directing that all law enforcement agencies in New Jersey must replace all officer
ballistic body armor containing the fiber Zylon®, effective immediately, and no later than December
31, 2006.
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